6/9/11

Members of the Judiciary/Legislative Committee

In re: The proposed redistrgcting of the 8th Aldermanic District

It is my feeling and the consensus of my neighbors
that this proposal will not only fractionalize the neighborhood
but also be détrimental to the functioning of the city.

Historically the 8th District has been an intregal protion

of city operations and the loss of this integrity would only

lead to further disruptions of city operations.

What is historically accurate should never be

politically invasive.

Sincerely
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